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School Rule 

2nd Class Parents 

A meeting for parents of 2nd class pupils 
who wish to enrol their children in the Sen-
ior School for September will take place to-

morrow (Tuesday 24th April) from 9.15—
10.00am in the school hall.  You will be given 
the enrolment form to fill out and a copy of 
the child’s Birth Certificate and proof of 

address will also be required.  This is just a 
general information meeting about the 

transfer and 3rd class. 

Transition Programme/MSCC 

Eco Week 

As part of Eco Week, Ms Broderick, Ms Fleming 
and Mr Watson’s classes will have in school 
workshops on Climate Change presented by 

Global Action. 

 

Mr Murphy’s class will visit Tallaght Library on 
Thursday for a ‘Pollinator Workshop’ 

A. Mr Campbell’s class have a Cookery 
Workshop tomorrow (Tuesday) 

B. Ms Guinan’s class will take part in a 
German Workshop tomorrow (Tuesday) 

C. There will be a Technology and Woodwork 
Workshop on Wednesday for Mr Daly’s 

class. 

D. 30 pupils will take part in a Maths 
Workshop on Thursday. 

E. Ms Graham’s class have a PE workshop on 
Friday. 

F. Ms Wall (MSCC Year Head) will visit the 
school and Ms Guinan’s class on 

Wednesday. 

G. A number of smaller ‘mini transfer’ groups 
will again visit as part of the Transition 

Programme on Wednesday. 

H. Ms Fennell is available to meet parents if 
required on Thursdays from 9.35—

10.30am.  Just ring the office in Mount 
Seskin on 01 4525788 to make an 

appointment. 

Schools News 

A. Stay Safe Programme: This is Week 1 2 
of the 13 week programme. 

B. Music Generation:  4th classes will take 
part in the Music Generation music lessons 

today. 

C. Chess: Well done to the Chess Team who 
won their match by 3:2 against Scoil     

Santain last Friday.  Best of luck to them 
this week as they play St. Anne’s in a home 
match on Wednesday and an away match 

against St. Damian’s this Friday.  

D. Digital Arts Project:  Ms English’s class 
will be working with Joseph Orr during 
workshops on Thursday and on Friday. 

E. Football: Hard luck to the boys team 
who were not successful last week.  We 
wish them  the best of luck with their 
home match  tomorrow (Tuesday 24th) 

against Sacred Heart. 

F. Garden: Work is ongoing in the garden.   
This week 3rd classes will be busy planting 

while the Dads & Lads and Mothers & 
Daughters will also be doing their bit to 

help the garden bloom. 

Ceremony of Light 

Thank you to all who attended the Ceremony of 
Light services last week—to the pupils, 

sponsors and parents who made it so special 
for the children involved. 


